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Cash-desk at Boszorkány street will be closed 31 August
  

 

Dear Student,

 

We would like to inform you that the cash-desk at Boszorkány street will be closed 31 August
(Friday). You can pay on this day at the cash-desks which are at Rákóczi street and at the Szántó
Kovács János street.

 

Thank you for your understanding!

 

Central Registrar’s Office 

rovat: Egyéb [1]
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